
Tuesday 1st of September

Dear Parent/Guardian,
As part of our numeracy programme in P6, we will be endeavouring to apply our knowledge of numbers to ‘real life’ experiences at various times throughout the year.
As such, we will be doing some of our maths lessons outside the classroom. 
On Friday 4th of September the class will be going blackberry picking. Through this involvement in the process of locating and picking blackberries, the children will have opportunities to apply existing knowledge to practical situations such as:
· Weight and measurement.
· Map reading.
· Problem solving.
[bookmark: _GoBack]After collecting the blackberries, the children will return to the classroom to partake in various activities such as estimating, weighing and using simple recipes.
This will be a non-uniform day and suitable footwear and clothing is advised (there may be some staining from the blackberries during the picking, preparing and cooking process).
There is no cost associated with this trip. 
If you are happy for your child to take part in this exercise please sign accompanying sheet.
Thanks in advance,
Mr Smyth



I give         I do not give      permission for my child_____________________________ to go Blackberry Picking on Friday 4th of September.

Signed: ___________________________________________________________


